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Attn: Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: EB-2022-0184 – EPCOR South Bruce 2023 Rates – Phase 2  

 
We are counsel to the School Energy Coalition (“SEC”). Pursuant to Procedural Order No. 2, SEC 
writes to inform the OEB that it currently expects to participate in Phase 2 of this proceeding. If that 
changes, we will let the OEB know by the end of the week.  
 
Yours very truly, 
Shepherd Rubenstein P.C. 
 
 
 
 
Mark Rubenstein 
 
cc:    Brian McKay, SEC (by email) 
 EPCOR Natural Gas LP (by email) 
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